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Caregivers Memorial Fund Policy 
 
The Greater Salem Caregivers, in exercise of its mission and purpose, has established a 
Memorial Fund to provide a convenient method for donors to honor others through their 
support of the organization.   The Memorial Fund is expected to be an ongoing fund that 
will support the organization mission and longterm preservation.     
 
All gifts are cash or check only.  Other in kind gifts or gifts of assets shall be referred to 
the Board of Directors.   
 
The administration of the Memorial Fund, including all disbursements, is subject to the 
control of the Trustees of the Caregivers Memorial Fund.   The Trustees may consider 
recommendations from any donors for the use of the proceeds for the fund, but in no 
event are the Trustees bound to honor any specific recommendations.   Donors will not be 
permitted to recover a donation on the grounds that the Trustees fail to honor the donors 
recommendation. If in the future the Trustees determine that the fund should be closed, 
any remaining amount in the fund may be transferred to the general operating budget of 
the Greater Salem Caregivers.   
 
Any questions or concerns should be directed to the Finance Committee or  Trustees of 
the Caregivers Memorial Fund.   


